
From: Ted Howard
To: mark.monroe@comcast.net
Subject: Solar energy committee
Date: Tuesday, June 30, 2015 4:43:10 PM

Hi Mark,

I was going to call you, but thought that you might appreciate the information in writing so
 that you could give the matter some thought and check it out with others.

Kathy Shields, with my help, is forming a task force to investigate and determine the
 advisability and feasibility of installing solar panels at St. John’s.  Apparently, St. John’s looked 
 into doing this some years ago and found that the cost would be prohibitive.  But solar costs 
 have come down and there are certain players in the market who may be willing to assume  
the front-end costs in exchange for a monthly payment commitment. From St. John’s  
perspective, the monthly payment would have to be no greater (and preferably less) than  
what it currently costs to provide electrical power to a comparable portion of our facilities.

Kathy specifically mentioned your name as someone who might have an interest in serving on
 the committee due to your current work affiliation.  Here are the names of individuals who
 have agreed to serve on the committee:

Kathy Shields
Kathy Ashworth
Anne Schoettle
Anne Butterfield
Bob Morse
Richard Ackerman

Please give this some prayerful consideration and let me know if you are interested or need
 answers to certain questions before you can respond. 

Thanks for considering this on top of all the other wonderful contributions you make to our
 life at St. John’s.

Ted
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